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Dear Emma
I am making a submission to oppose the Plasrefine Development in Moss Vale NSW. I work in Moss Vale and
am seriously concerned about the impact on traffic, our environment, pollution, dust and noise to name just a
few. The dust, chemicals and fumes will travel to all other towns in our southern highlands as we are in a high
wind area. We are also on a watercourse that flows directly to sydney catchment. This is a terrifying
proposition.
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We are so concerned about this
Please reply
Edwina Carter
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